
 

Children have the best start in life through high quality education and care 

The Hon Jason Clare MP 
Chair 
Education Ministers Meeting 
GPO Box 9880 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear Minister 

Thank you for the 2023-25 Letter of Expectation received on 20 October 2023, setting 
Education Ministers’ priorities and expectations for the Australian Children’s Education and 
Care Quality Authority (ACECQA) from 1 July 2023 to 30 June 2025. 

The Board is pleased to have met the expectations of Education Ministers under the 
previous Letter of Expectation and thank you for acknowledging the critical work of ACECQA 
as one of the stewards of quality in the early childhood education and care system.  

We welcome the opportunity to deliver our statutory functions as well as new services and 
programs in accordance with Education Ministers’ six core and six strategic priorities, and in 
response to government and sector changing needs and emerging issues.  

We look forward to continuing to work with our government partners and sector 
stakeholders in the best interests of children, young people and their families.   

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Annette Whitehead  
Chair 
1 November 2023 
 


